
We are pleased to announce that, during the Symposium held in Winnipeg by the Institute of Advanced 

Financial Planning (IAFP) in September 2017, Laurent Wermenlinger was honored for his thirty-year 

career as Certified Financial Planner.  It should be noted that he was among the first Canadians to write 

the first exam administered at that time by The Canadian Association of Financial Planners. 

“During the Symposium held by the Institute of Advanced Financial Planning (IAFP) on September 14th, I 

received an honorary distinction to mark my thirty-year career as a Certified Financial Planner.  What a 

pleasure it was for me to reflect and exchange with my colleagues on the progression of our fine 

profession.  There is no doubt that many challenges remain. More than ever, the quality and impartiality 

of our advice must always be a priority. ”  

 

Laurent has been involved with several professional associations.  He was successively President of the 

financial planning section of the Ordre des administrateurs agréés, Board member of The Canadian 

Association of Financial Planners and also served as Regent of the IAFP for a period of seven years. 

Laurent was named Fellow of the Ordre des administrateurs agréés in 1996 and Fellow of the Canadian 

Securities Institute in 2000. 

Congratulations Laurent for this well-deserved recognition! 


